
      Nevill Road Junior School 

    Parent Newsletter – 15.9.23 

                                                  

Dear Families, 

It was lovely to see the parents and carers who attended our 

SEND coffee morning this week. On Friday 29th September, both 

schools will be raising money for the Macmillan Coffee Morning, 

time and venue to be confirmed. 

Our Curriculum 

Year 6 have enjoyed their visit from Dr Diane Davies as part of 

their History topic, ‘What was so Magnificent about the Mayas?’ 

This week we started our morning reading sessions in class, which 

take place on Monday (year 5), Tuesday (year 6) and Friday (year 

4). 

Year 4 have made a fantastic start to the new 

school year. In Science, we are exploring states of matter. Here we are 

using DEAL to develop our understanding of solids, liquids and gases.  

In our assemblies this week we have been talking to the children about 

our Be Safe rule. The behaviour and conduct of the children around 

school has been fantastic! Our Aspirational Learner awards this term are 

focused on  

Staff have been spotting children who have been setting goals and 

trying their best to challenge themselves. It has been hard to choose 

just one in each class!! 

Clubs 

Our sports and performance club have now started for this term. It is great to see so many 

children accessing all of the additional provision that is on offer. We are in the process of 

putting together the staff led clubs, which will start the week of the 25th September. A letter 

will come out to you all next week to explain which clubs are available and how to sign up 

for them. 

Keeping our children safe 

Please be reminded that children should not wear hoodies for their PE lessons as they are a 

health and safety risk. Thank you. 

 

Aiming High 



Reminders 

 Please return any reading books that may still be at home. 

 Remember to bring the children into school in the correct uniform. 

 Healthy snacks at lunchtime and water only, thank you. 

 Dogs must not be brought on to the school site. 

 Please park and drive responsibly to keep our children safe. 

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend and look forward to seeing you all on Monday. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Cliff 

 

 

 
Diary Dates 

Wednesday 27th September – 3T Beeston Castle visit. 

Friday 29th September – 3PF / 3M Beeston Castle visit. 

Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October – HALF TERM 

Monday 30th October – return to school 

Tuesday 31st October – Year 5 visit to Bramhall High 

Tuesday 7th November – Parent / teacher meetings – 4pm – 6pm 

Wednesday 8th November – Parent / teacher meetings – 4pm – 7pm 

Monday November 20th – Year 5 Weaver hall visit 

Friday November 24th  - Year 5 Weaver Hall visit 

Friday December 8th – Year 4 St. Michael’s church visit 

 

Please note there may be further dates added to the diary as more events are confirmed. 

Together Everyone Achieves More 

 

 

 

 


